
DRAINAGE BOARD MINUTES            JULY 26, 2021          ALL MEMBERS PRESENT 

 

Motion to approve minutes from 7/12/21 Chris Ross, 2nd Kevin Nigh, vote 3/0. 

 

Glessner Ditch: Taylor Sumerford, county surveyor, reports the ditch has been cleared out, all the trees are down and 

grass seed will be planted in the fall. The Board discusses the importance of keeping access to the ditch since it is 

surrounded by a subdivision. If it is developed, the Drainage Board may look into having the City take the ditch over 

at some point (the City already maintains the ditch north of McKay Rd.).  

 

Shelby Manor/ Tindall Farm Drainage: Taylor reports he has left another message for Mark Fischer regarding a 

proposed route of drainage passing through his property for the County farm.  

 

Adjourn.  
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